
Dear ABC School of Medicine Admission Committee

I am writing to express my enthusiastic interest in joining the ABC School of Medicine as a member
of your incoming class. As a current waitlisted applicant, I am thrilled to have the opportunity to
share my passion for medicine and the reasons why ABC is my top choice for medical school.

After my interview day at ABC, I had the opportunity to speak with ABC alumni Dr. Amon Key about
his experiences at the school. His enthusiasm for the ABC community and its values of
compassion, innovation, healing, service, and respect only further fueled my desire to become a
part of it. Additionally, hearing about the complex spinal cord conditions being treated at ABC's
neurology clinics solidified my interest in branching out from my current research and conducting
research specific to these diseases with ABC's Head of Research Department, Dr. Anne Campbell.

Since my interview on November 20..., I have also completed Booth Fundamentals, a 6-month
certificate program on foundational business concepts from ABC's School of Business. I passed
with High Honors, the highest possible grade, and have gained valuable experience in stepping into
the role of a business leader and tackling case studies of diverse organizations. I am eager to
continue exploring business and healthcare through your School's Medical Entrepreneurship
program and collaborating with ABC companies on new healthcare ventures.

In addition to that, as a member of the American Heart Association, I have worked tirelessly to
advocate for legislation that improves access to affordable healthcare and healthy food options for
those living in underserved communities. My passion for policy has also led me to work with a local
U.S. Senator to reform the handling of child abuse cases, resulting in the passage of Article 0001 on
January 20... This law ensures that all cases of alleged abuse in Virginia are responded to within 24
hours.

I believe that ABC School of Medicine is the ideal place for me to develop the skills necessary to
become a physician leader. The school's impressive range of policy courses, including one taught
by Dr. Anne Campbell, will provide me with the knowledge and experience I need to make a
positive impact in the field.

I would be honored to be considered for admission to ABC, and if accepted, I will gladly accept the
offer. Please do not hesitate to contact me at myname@email.com if you have any questions or
would like additional information. Thank you for considering my application.

Sincerely,
Jane Kane
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